
June 2024

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Sixth Grade! We are very busy planning an exciting year for you 

that will include many interesting activities and projects. We know the upcoming 

school year will present new and wonderful opportunities for growth, and we are 

committed to working together to make this a successful, exciting, and challenging 

year for you.  

As the summer flies by, you will notice some great back-to-school bargains. 

We are asking for very specific materials to help you stay organized throughout 

the year.  You may want to buy extras since some items will need to be replenished 

throughout the school year. The following is a list of school supplies that we’re 

requesting for your child to bring to school on the first day:

● Headphones or earbuds (case for earbuds suggested)

● Pencils (4 packs suggested to start, replenish as needed throughout year)

● A package cap erasers

● 12 pack of colored pencils

● Pencil case/pouch

● 2 folders (plastic preferred for durability and three-hole punched)

● 2 1-subject spiral notebooks (plastic cover preferred for durability)

● 2 boxes of tissues

● 2 pack of Expo markers (whiteboard markers)

● Post-it notes

We have chosen these supplies so that the students will be able to keep 

their needed materials and resources for their subject areas organized.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please call the EBH office at 335-4030. We hope 

that you enjoy your summer vacation, and we can’t wait to see you in September!

Sincerely,

 The 6th Grade Team


